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News Release  

 

Iroquois Caucus to discuss Free Trade 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Kenténha/October 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
announced today that Chiefs Martin Leborgne and Billy Diabo will be attending the Iroquois 
Caucus meetings being held in Akwesasne on Wednesday and Thursday, 17-18 
Kenténha/October. 
 
While much of the discussion is expected to revolve around planning issues, the second day will 
feature a discussion on the possibility of creating Free Trade arrangements between Iroquoian 
communities and possibly other Nations. 
 
The Chiefs will return to the office on Friday. 
 

-30- 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca

